From: Randall R Baird Jr.

To: Rowsey, Kevin

Subject: Request for hearing (Windfall oil and gas, zelman #1 injection well permit renewal)
Date: Thursday, September 10, 2020 11:00:24 PM

Mr Rowsey,

I am emailing you, (EPA), to request a hearing for the permit renewal of one Windfall oil and
gas Zelman #1 injection well located in Brady Twp, Clearfield Co, near DuBois, Pa.

My concerns are to echo all previously submitted issues about this well and it's location. They
are just as relevant today as they were initially and may be even more relevant now.

Also, to inform those concerned about the rise in TDS PPM and EC that [ am seeing in my
daily water sample since the disturbance of the "geological refresh zone" for our fresh water
wells started here on Highland St EXT.

I also have serious concerns about the operators ability to correctly monitor and maintain a
safe highly toxic waste site located above these many homes and critical water supplies! His
complacency has been nothing short of very worrisome.

There are also new findings about the contaminating features and operator violations
surrounding injection wells that are surfacing, and will continue to surfaces, as these wells are
placed in unsuitable locations.

The Pa Constitution should also be referenced as this well is definitely an intrusion on the
health and well being of Highland St and surrounding area residents.

Thank you.

Regards,

Randall R Baird Sr
1273 Highland St EXT
DuBois, Pa.15801
814-583-7180

rayray5514(@yahoo.com
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